
 
 

Dear Trojans: 

 

Sunday evening, September 20  signifies the beginning of Homecoming Week 2020. Our theme is “Harry 

Potter Homecoming: A Week at Hogwarts!” It is a time for our current students to show their school spirit and 

have a little fun.   

 

The week of September 20 through the 25 will be full of surprises and culminates with our football game 

against Guerin Catholic on Friday night.  

 

Because of COVID-19 we are not allowed to host a pep-rally or Homecoming Dance; however, we will still be 

nominating and voting for a Homecoming Court. The 2020 Homecoming Court will be recognized at halftime of 

the football game.   

 

Here are the theme days for the week ahead:   

 

 

 Blue Group Theme White Group Theme 

Monday, Sept. 21 A Night at Hogwarts 
Pajamas Theme 
**Students are permitted to 
wear pajamas to school.  

*Sorting Hat Day 
Wear your favorite hat!  

Tuesday, Sept. 22 *Sorting Hat Day 
Wear your favorite hat!  

A Night at Hogwarts 
Pajamas Theme 
**Students are permitted to 
wear pajamas to school.  

Wednesday, Sept. 23  Let’s Play Quidditch 
Jerseys and Sweatpants 
Please wear your favorite 
jersey.  Sweatpants are 
permitted.  

*Let’s Play Quidditch 
Jerseys and Sweatpants 
Please wear your favorite 
jersey.  Sweatpants are 
permitted.  
 

Thursday, Sept. 24  *Regular Uniform Day  
Mass will be celebrated on 
this day.   

Regular Uniform Day  
Mass will be celebrated on 
this day.  

Friday, Sept. 25  Spirit Wear 
Please wear Bishop Chatard 
Spirit Wear.  Sweatpants, 
jeans, and appropriate length 
shorts are permitted.   

*Spirit Wear 
Please wear Bishop Chatard 
Spirit Wear.  Sweatpants, 
jeans, and appropriate length 
shorts are permitted.   

 

 

 



Special events: 

 

*A highlighted item denotes that participation is virtually, not at school.  

 

**Please wear appropriate length pajamas on this day. This day is designed to create school spirit and part of 

that is your cooperation in following the guidelines:   

 

● Footie Pajamas are okay.  Feet should have some type of non-slip surface on the bottom. 

● Loose sweats and t-shirt type shirts are okay. Pajama shorts are not allowed.    

● Tops must have sleeves; you may not wear a tank-top style top. 

● Slippers are permitted. 

● Robes are acceptable (uniform or dress code must be followed underneath robe) 

*Each morning on morning announcements Mr. Hansen will ask a Harry Potter trivia question.  Morning 

announcements are broadcast live via Twitter on the @BCHS_Principal account.  Students have until 10 a.m. 

to submit their answers and winners will be notified on morning announcements the next day. Students should 

submit their answers to TrojanTrivia@bishopchatard.org.   

 

*Prizes will be awarded to students who wear the craziest hat on Sorting Hat Day, and display the most school 

spirit on Spirit Wear Days.   

 

*Music will be played during passing periods on Thursday and Friday.   

 

*A raffle jar will be on display in the cafeteria.  You get three guesses for $1.00.  All proceeds benefit our 

Student Council, with the winner getting the content of the jar as well as a gift card.    

 

Sometimes high school students don’t participate in dress-up days for fear of looking silly.  Parents: Please 

encourage your son or daughter to participate in our dress-up days and assure them that nobody’s life has 

ever been ruined by dressing out of the ordinary during Homecoming.   

Please join me in making Homecoming 2020 the BEST EVER.   

 

Happy Homecoming!  

 

Joe Hansen, Principal  

Bishop Chatard High School  
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